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9 i | December Bth, 1956

Mrge We Se Jennings
1845 Main Street

Jacksonville, Florida
Dear lirs. Jennings:

This acknowledges receipt of your expense asecount voucher. This will
be promptly sent on to the Comptroller's office, approved for paynent.

The Miemi Chamber of Commerce is very appreciative of the folders of
Royel Palm State Park you so thoughtfully sent to them.

Regport of the Park Comission meeting of December Znd is being trans-
eribed, and as soon as in available shape for distribution will be sent
to each member of the Commission.

Mys Thomas Je Pancoast, Chairmen Park Cammission, requeste that you be
- agked if you wish the ocontents of the letter you reed before the
Park Conmission meeting, December 2nd, either reported in the minutes
of that meeting in Ml or in abbreviated form. If in full, please
send copy 4o this office. If in abbreviated form, plense be
the nature of the abbreviation you wish inseribed.

lirss Coe regretted not having had an opportunity to see you during

your stey hers. She remembers with great plessure many times that she
has enjoyed meeting you, and sends her very best wishes.

Sincerely,

Ernest Fe Cos, Executive Chairmen
Everglades Netional Park Comission

P Pancoast



